
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 8:16 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Michael Ciciretto

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
In light of the pandemic, it would be inappropriate to increase customer hydro rates because of a reclassification. 
Any customers that will experience a rate increase as a result of this decision should  be provided an implementation
postponement until 2022 in addition to mitigation measures.

-- Attachment --




